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Change in the Operation of NBDC Human Database 

 

NBDC at Japan Science and Technology Agency (JST), in cooperation with the DNA Data 

Bank of Japan (DDBJ) at the National Institute of Genetics, Research Organization of 

Information and Systems (ROIS), has constructed and operated the NBDC Human Database 

(https://humandbs.biosciencedbc.jp/) since October 2013. 

We are pleased to announce that on behalf of NBDC, the Database Center for Life Science 

(DBCLS) at Joint-Support-Center for Data Science Research (ROIS-DS) will operate the 

NBDC Human Databases (including NBDC group sharing databases) in cooperation with 

DDBJ, from FY2024.  

As part of the Life Science Database Integration Project, NBDC will continue to promote 

the NBDC Human Database and cooperate and support the operation of the NBDC Human 

Database by DBCLS. 

NBDC guidelines for Human Data Sharing and the Data Access Committee from FY2024 

will be posted on the NBDC Human Database and DBCLS websites as soon as they are settled.  

Currently there are no plans to change the above operational framework in addition to the 

privacy policy and purpose of use information collected through the NBDC Human Databases. 

If you have any concerns regarding the information you provided so far in the services, please 

feel free to contact us. 

We appreciate your understanding of this change and would like to ask for your continued 

support and cooperation. 
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